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NOV 0 9 2020

MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO : All DENR Central Office Officials and Employees
FROM : The Undersecretary
Legal, Administration, Human Resources and Legislative Affairs
SUBJECT MANDATORY WEARING OF FACE SHIELDS AND FACE

MASK INSIDE THE DENR PREMISES

In line with the continuing efforts of the DENR to prevent, contain and mitigate the
transmission of Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19) which poses a serious threat to the health and
safety of all DENR personnel, and consistent with the Inter-Agency Task Force for the
Management of Emerging Infectious Disease (IATF-MEID) Resolution No. 68 Series of 2020
dated 3 September 2020recommendations under, DENR officials and employees are now
required to wear face shield and face mask inside the DENR premises starting 09 November
2020.

The face shields must completely cover the sides and length of the face as prescribed
by the World Health Organization (WHO). It should be worn with face masks at all times
especially when interacting with colleagues, clients and/or visitors. Employees who fail to

follow this new safety protocol will not be allowed to enter the DENR premises.

For your information and strict compliance.
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